Dear sport fans. With a heavy heart we have to announce bad news regarding the
World Championships in Sprint 2013 and European Championships in MID and LONG
2013 that were suppose to take place on 7. 2 — 17. 2. 2013 at Donovaly.

Due to some unexpected reasons.. Political and legislative changes in our country
influenced the decisions of our partners and sponsors not to support the race this
year. We can not organise the race event without there financial aid

We fought until the last moment with this decision and we tried to find other
solutions . But we lost at all the attempts of getting financial support.

And so we have to say with regret, that due to these reasons we will not be able to
hold the event at the set time and date, and therefore are returning the assigned
event. '

Chairman of the organiztion staff Miroslav Dario

Chairman of Donly SK Miroslav Almassy

Race Director Pavel Toma
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